
Curriculum, Instruction, and Assessment 
Board Agenda 

Wednesday, September 28, 2016 

 
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT 

 We have had two Early Release Meetings that have focused on vertical curriculum alignment.  
We have had primary teachers meet in their grade level groups and all teachers in grades 4 – 12 
meet in content groups.  These meetings rotate back and forth from LES and DHS.  We also have 
content specialists from the co-op attend the meetings.  

 On September 19 and 20, Mr. Brewer and Mr. Kellinghaus attended the Continuous 
Improvement Conference. 

 On Monday, September 12, we had our brand new teachers attend the first ever Regional New 
Teacher PLC.  

 We are having 7 teachers attend a KAGAN training on Thursday, September 29. 
 
ASSESSMENT 

 On Wednesday, September 14, a webcast was held for District Assessment Coordinators to take 
one last comprehensive look at district data.  The data will be released under embargo on 
Tuesday, September 27 to superintendents in the morning and the media in the afternoon 
through the School Report Card.  The embargo will be lifted and the School Report Card will go 
live on Thursday, September 29 at 12:01 a.m. 

 LES has finished MAP testing, and DHS will begin CERT testing in a couple of weeks.  
 
 

CURRICULUM/INSTRUCTION 

 Teachers are working on the Student Growth Goals, Self-Reflection and PGP, which all need 
submitted prior to Fall Break. 

 During the Curriculum Alignment Early Release Wednesday’s, teachers are completing 
Unit/Quarterly Organizers, a Curriculum Timeline for each class, and are beginning to develop 
quarterly assessments.  

 Weekly PLC’s are underway at the high school as well as Flashback/Standard meetings at the 
elementary school. 

 
NEW TEACHERS 

 We had our second new teacher meeting on Tuesday, September 6.  Teachers were paired up 
and discussed things that were going well and things they were struggling with.  

 
 
 


